
  

WELLIES DONATION REQUEST 

DEAR PARENTS AND CARERS 

FRIENDS OF NORTH DUFFIELD WILL BE HOLDING 

A WELLIES AND CAKE SALE IN OCTOBER. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY WELLIES THAT ARE CLEAN AND 

IN GOOD CONDITION THAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO 

DONATE PLEASE BRING THEM INTO SCHOOL BY 

FRIDAY 4TH OCTOBER. PLEASE LEAVE THEM AT 

THE RELOCATED FRIENDS CORNER NEAR 

RECEPTION. 

ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT KIRSTY 

PATRICK, SIMONE FOX OR MRS HONEYWOOD 

MANY THANKS 


